



"Serving is our call, Obeying is our answer, Cooperating is our method"

Representing the cooperating Southern Baptist churches of Crittenden and Livingston Counties

Churches Baker Birdsville Caldwell Springs Calvary Carrsville Cave Springs Central Corinth Crooked Creek Deer Creek Dycusburg Dyer Hill Emmanuel **Emmaus** Friendship Good Hope Grace **Grand Rivers** luka Lake City Lola Marion Baptist Marion Second Mexico North Livingston Ohio Valley Old Salem Pinckneyville Potteros House Repton Salem Shady Grove

Smithland First Smithland Second Sugar Creek Sulphur Springs

Tiline Union June 13, 2023

Dear Fellow Churches and Pastors,

Here we are half way through another year. I pray God has blessed all of you thus far. It is also time to start preparing for our backpack ministry.

Our backpacks give unfortunate children the chance of having a present on Christmas. The backpacks help children here in Kentucky. If you have helped with this ministry in the past, we thank you and hope you choose to help again. If you have not we pray you join us this year by filling as many backpacks as you can.

The backpacks will need to be at the association office by Friday, October 27th. If you have any questions call the association office or contact me 270-969-0041.

Remember this backpack of gifts could be the only present a child gets. Thank you for your help in this ministry.

In Godøs Love,

Sandi Bell WMU Associational Director

> P.O Box 9 Salem, Kentucky 42078-0009

Director of Missions - Rodney Cude Cell: 270,556,4602

Office Manager-Debbie Padgett
Office: 270.988.2204